
 
 

 

Dear parents we have prepared this Maths presentation for parents. It is relevant to all year 

groups. It is a half hour video, where Mrs Newman talks through the slides. 

We hope that you find it useful. 
 

The link for this presentation is…. 

https://youtu.be/3fCDbfX4wLw 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

  
 


